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Comments: Honestly this is one of the most ridiculous policy proposals I've come across.  I'm not good with

words but I do believe there is a much better way and I recommend that the USFS work hand in hand with the

Access Fund to come up with a better solution.  Rock Climbers have proven to be excellent stewards of the land

and this proposal would greatly harm the access and availability of climbing in our great country.

 

Cheers!

Kevin Marsh 


